
Parks, Playgrounds, and Common Areas Scheduled for Reopening 
During the Wednesday, May 6, 2020 CDD meeting, the Board of Supervisors voted 
unanimously to reopen the outer community parks, playgrounds, and common areas on 
Saturday, May 9th.  

These parks and playgrounds include the Whispering Wind/Citrus Blossom 
Neighborhood Park, Stoneleigh/Foxgrove Park, and the Oakhurst/Woodsmere Park.  

Discussion of reopening additional amenities will take place at 9:30am on 
Monday, May 11th, during the CDD Continuation Meeting.  

Additional amenities include the Aquatics, Lodge playground, Lodge, Activities 
Center, Nature Center, Basketball Court, Tennis Courts, and Docks.  

While enjoying the parks and playgrounds, please follow the CDC “Social/Physical 
Distancing” guidelines.  

• Keep a distance of at least 6 feet between you and other people outside of your 
home. 

• Limit gatherings to less than 10 people. 
• Stay out of crowded places and avoid mass gatherings.  

The continuation meeting will be conducted by telephonic or video conferencing 
communications media technology pursuant to Executive Orders 20-52 and 20-69 
issued by Governor DeSantis on March 9, 2020, and March 20, 2020, respectively, and 
pursuant to Section 120.54(5)(b) 2., Florida Statutes. 

Telephonic Zoom Contact #: 1-929-205-6099 
**Meeting ID #: 970-2674-9241 
 


